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Service Change Notice 14-14 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
250 PM EST Fri Feb 28 2014 
 
To:      Subscribers 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Services 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Eli Jacks 
         Chief, Fire and Public Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Discontinuance of the NWS Southern Region Data Webpage: Effective 
April 2, 2014 
 
Effective Wednesday, April 2, 2014, the NWS Southern Region Headquarters 
(SRH) office in Fort Worth, TX, will discontinue the webpage: 
 
http://www.srh.noaa.gov/data 
 
Equivalent data is available at: 
 
http://forecast.weather.gov/product_types.php?site=NWS and 
https://www.weather.gov 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
NWS Southern Region Headquarters Webmaster at: 
 
sr-srh.webmaster@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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